
 
From: Jacqui Glynn  
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2021 12:31 PM 
To:  ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-
law.com>; Paul Coxworthy (pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com) <pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com>; 
sluk@oktlaw.com; gmoores@stewartmckelvey.com; shawn.kinsella@teck.com; 
'sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com' <sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com> 
Cc: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; NP Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; Stephen 
Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice 
Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; berncoffey@gmail.com; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; Denis Fleming 
(dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) <dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; jbrown@oktlaw.com; 
peter.strong@linde.com; Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca>; NL Public Utilities Board 
<ito@pub.nl.ca> 
Subject: RE: NLH - Supply Cost Accounting Application - To Parties - Review Schedule  
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The schedule for this application is suspended pending a determination by the Board whether further 
information/RFIs may be required.  A new schedule will be circulated once this determination is made. 
 
Thanks 
Jacqui  
 


